
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

“It will not be possible to continue with public 

Sunday or Weekday Masses in the Archdiocese of 

Dublin from Wednesday 25th March until further 

notice.” 

 

 

“Churches can remain open for prayer.  However, 

there must be a guarantee of social distancing on 

all occasions.” 
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